


 JOIN A COMMITTEE
We need you!!

Community and Social Events
Assist with community activities, such as trivia nights, holiday parties and other WIA approved events . 

Liaison to County and State Government
Liaison with County and State officials and attend Commissioners court meetings as necessary to

communicate and advocate for WIA interests.  Keep residents updated on current issues.

 Liaison to EMS and VFD
Serve as a crucial link between the VFD and Emergency Services personal ensuring effective

communication and fostering strong relationships. 

Liaison to MUD
Liaison with the MUD board members to communicate and advocate for WIA interest.  Keep residents

updated on current issues.

Liaison to WNGRA
Serve as a liaison between WNGRA and the WIA board.  Attend WMGRA meetings and report of current

plans and issues.

Maintenance
Assist with the landscaping of Waterwood - this can include trees, garden, and flowers.  Help maintain the

beautiful outdoor look for the community.

Nominations and Elections
Assist with vote counting and identifying new candidates for the WIA Board.

Security
Liaison with WIA’s Security officers to ensure the safety of the community.

HOA Committees are an integral part of any association.  We need you to assist with issues that are
important to the community:  in reviewing facts, making recommendations, accessing solutions to make

sure that all laws and regulations are being enforced fairly and to help make sure the community is
organized and is a  safe place for all residents.

Contact the WIA office for more details!!



MANY THANKS!

Special thanks to our hosts:
Ray & Melinda Ramirez
Mo & Laurie Desjardins
Bass Boat Village Folks

Donea Mills
Francisco & Britta Olivarez

Lauren Brooks
Flo Widejko & Andrea

Shane Reeves & Michael Logue

Kudos and thanks to all those who participated in the
Halloween Hayride! In the WNN, I failed to post photos or
even offer thanks to those who were so kind to contribute

candy and offer their homes to our Palmer Real Estate
annual Hayride, so my apologies!









Have a
Blessed

Thanksgiving
and we’ll see

you in
December!


